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Rules Committee,

I fully support HB2927. This will help Oregon matter to Presidential candidates. The ideas
behind the electoral college no longer apply to our internet world. Every voters vote should
have equal weight. I urge you all to vote yes on HB2927.

Pam Allen 
allen.pam@gmail.com 
1432 N Jefferson Street 
Lafayette, Oregon 97127
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